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Thompson-Nicola Regional Library Launches Summer Reading Club 
 

Kamloops, BC – June 23, 2022 – The Thompson-Nicola Regional Library (TNRL) is 
excited to invite readers of all ages to join Summer Reading Club 2022! 
 
This year’s theme is “All Together Now,” and offers a fun reading club option for all ages, 

from infants to adults.  

We have also expanded the Group Summer Reading Club into all TNRL communities. 

This program makes it easy for childcare centres to participate in Summer Reading Club 

together over the summer.  

Kamloops-based childcare centres can also sign up to have a Summer Reading Club 

program brought to them. To register, visit: tnrl.ca/daycare-visit. 

Children can register by picking up their reading record from the library. Teens and 

adults can download their bingo challenge card directly from our website, or can pick up 

a bingo card from any TNRL library location. All age groups can start reading and 

completing their bingo challenges as of July 4, 2022. 

In addition to at-home challenges, we are looking forward to welcoming our 

communities back into the library this summer for in-person programs. 

Summer Reading Club programming will be running July 4 to August 26, 2022, and 

registration is now open.  

We can't wait to read together this summer!  

For more information on Summer Reading Club, please visit: tnrl.ca/src. 

 

Media Contacts:  

Melissa Miller, Children’s Lead 

Thompson-Nicola Regional District 

Tel.: 250-554-1124 

Email: mmiller@tnrd.ca 
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Jessica Dinan, Adult Services Coordinator 

Thompson-Nicola Regional District 

Tel.: 250-554-1124 

Email: jdinan@tnrd.ca 
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